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Under Article 6(1)(e) of the General Data Protection Regulations  we are notifying you that we collect and process this data for the performance of a task carried out in the public interest. 
You have been selected from the SASA seed potato register for inclusion in this survey. 
How we will store your data
We will hold all of this data on our database for the purposes described below. The database is held on a secure server confidentially and in line with the data protection legislation. Access to the data is limited to staff who require to use it for the purposes described below. Your data will not be passed on to anyone else.
What we will do with your data
We collect these data to create statistics, used to:- 
· calculate the economic value of the potato sector in Scotland
· contribute to the overall calculations of Total Income from Farming and GDP
· develop and tailor policies to support the agricultural sector. 
The survey is not compulsory, but we do need an adequate number to do so in order to obtain an accurate picture of the potato sector in Scotland.
Your data will always be combined with others before publication of results so that your individual business cannot be identified. 
If you have any queries about this survey please contact Scott McFarlane via email at scott.mcfarlane@gov.scot or by phoning 0131 244 9699.
Complaints
If you have any complaints about the way your data has been handled during this Survey, these can be made to the Scottish Government Data Protection Team via email at dpa@gov.scot. 
You also have the right to lodge a complaint with the Information Commissioners Office (ICO), either via email at Scotland@ico.org.uk. Further information about how to lodge a complaint is available at https://ico.org.uk/concerns 

